
2022 AJSR Internship 
The American Junior Simbrah Round up is seeking a public relations paid intern for the 2022 
show. We are interested in seeking an individual who posses a desire to manage social media 
content and utilize photography skills for social media purposes.  

 

This individual would be required to: 

- Create social media content 
- Photograph all contests, banquet and cattle show (including backdrop photos) 
- Interact with exhibitors and create content based off of interactions.  

Intern requirements: 

- Must be a high school graduate not exhibiting in AJSR 
- Must have a working knowledge of a digital camera 
- Must be comfortable working around cattle 
- Must be proficient in social media content applications 

AJSR will provide: 

- Photography equipment 
- Laptop 

 

If interested please send a letter of interest which should include any past experiences in this 
field and why this internship would be a good fit for you. Please email your letter to 
juniorsimbrahroundup@gmail.com by March 1st at 5:00 pm.  
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